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Well here we are into April now! Our first cruise night we had 
about 200 cars and our second cruise night was a rainout! 
Hopefully our April cruises will bring us better weather. We 
are looking forward to another great year. I want to let      
everybody know that despite the rumors being passed 
around, LOST IN THE 50’S IS AND WILL BE AT MARLEY 
STATION MALL EVERY SATURDAY UNTIL OCT. 25th.    
Anyone who wishes to badmouth or start these false rumors, 
please remember that Lost in the 50’s reserves the right to 
refuse entrance to our cruise lot member or not. We are a 
family club, out to have a good time and want to make it an 
enjoyable time for everyone. We don't need people who want 
to add drama to our cruise nights. Enough said! Now, as 
some of you know, Hot Dog Dave will not be back. His sister 
Kayla wants to start a family. We wish them nothing but the 
best and they are still a part of our family. We will continue to 
stay in touch with Dave and his family. We will now have a 
food truck on the lot operated by Angelo. These are the 
same people who do Lowe’s. We will also have Chick-fil-A  
on the lot, so be sure to welcome our new vendors and show 
your support. Because of all this crazy weather, we are so 
behind on some of our duties, however we will get caught up 
and get our ducks in a row! I want to mention that Lost in the 
50’s is sorry to learn that John Hudgens (57 T-BIRD BLUE), 
who was not a member, but frequented our cruise nights has 
passed on. Our prayers go out to his family. On a lighter 
note, we wish to give a BIG 40th birthday wish to Chris     
Graham, daughter of Joan and Virgil! 

 

P.S. God Bless and Support Our Troops and  

thank a Veteran. “Freedom isn’t Free”. 

 

                                   Dennis Smith, President 



NEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERS   

NEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETING   

Wednesday, May 7, 2014 at 7:30 PM 

Harundale Presbyterian Church │1020 Eastway 

Glen Burnie, MD 

ANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIES   

BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS   

 

 

SHIRTS/JACKETS – Check with Gary Hopkins  443.254.1668 

DRAG PLATES – Call Jack Evans 410.224.6406 

CLUB TAGS – Lost in the 50’s has license plates available 

through the MVA, for Club Members’ daily drivers. They are 

lettered CA-xxxx (CA= Custom Auto) and have the club logo on 

them.  There is an MVA cost (same as vanity tag). For more 

information, contact: 

Carl Blazek: CA Tags, MVA Liaison 

410.987.1865 │ carlblazek@yahoo.com  

CLUB STORECLUB STORECLUB STORE   
FOR SALEFOR SALEFOR SALE   
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SYMPATHYSYMPATHYSYMPATHY   

Place 

your 

ad 

here 

Wayne Harold - 
Loss of mother 

Bob Eveson - 4/1 

Diana Marsh - 4/2 

Kevin Napier - 4/3 

Helen Rhinehardt - 4/3 

Debbie Weaver - 4/3 

Teena Rice - 4/6 

Norm Meads - 4/8 

Wayne Gerkin - 4/10 

Doris Bouchat - 4/11 

Carl Blazek - 4/12 

Virgil Graham - 4/13 

MEMBERSHIP   We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older can have 

the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Janet Blair, Membership Chairperson for an 

application.  Encourage your friends to come out to a meeting or Cruisin’ Night and see what we are all about! 

For more information, contact Janet Blair at 410.760.8238 or lostn50s@verizon.net.  

George & Diana Brown - 4/24 

Craig & Terry Eveson - 4/11 

Russell & Sue Love - 4/19 

John & Shirley Mayola - 4/26 

William & Kelly Meyers 

Dennis Smith - 4/13 

Diane Simons - 4/14 

Charlie Dodge - 4/16 

Karen Harman - 4/16 

Dottie Hofmann - 4/18 

Tina Drake - 4/20 

Chuck Abell - 4/21 

Chet Ackerman - 4/25 

Dennis Darling - 4/26 

Dennis Leahey - 4/26 

Gary Sockriter - 4/27 

Happy belated birthday– 
Gene Thompson 3/4 

GET WELLGET WELLGET WELL   

Mike Dimola 

Steven Seay 

DJ JACK 



 

    

March 8th   BLESSING OF THE CARS 11:30 -Noon 

                     Harundale Presbyterian Church 

                     1020 Eastway Glen Burnie MD 21060  

March 15th   KENT ISLAND CRUISERS “ALL CLUBS” BREAKFAST 

                     8:00 am, $10 per person 

    Kent Island Vol. Fire Dept.  

    1610 Main St., Chester Md. 21619 

March 22nd  OPENING CRUISE NIGHT 

    Marley Station Mall 

April 12th   HOME DEPOT DISPLAY OF CARS 

    Home Depot Ordinance Road 

    10:00 am– 3:00 pm 

April 12th    EASTER PROGRAM (kids only) 

    1st 100 kids receive surprise from special guest 

    3:00– 6:00 pm, (rain date April 19th) 

May 10th   LADIES NIGHT 

    Special appearance by Elvis Impersonator Mike Hoover 

June 14th    FLAG DAY  

September 21st  CLUB PICNIC 

    Downs Park—more information to follow 

 

* Our Calendar of Events will be updated as information becomes available.  

     

CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTSCLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTSCLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS   
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RECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTH   
 

 

 

 

 

Quick & Easy Fudge Meltaways 
 

  

1-16oz. bag of white chocolate drops 

  

1-16 oz. bag of milk chocolate drops 

 

1-16 oz. jar peanut butter 

 

 

Melt all together in a microwave.  Stir at 30 second intervals until all 
melted together.  Pour into a buttered 9” x 9” or 9” x 13” pan depending 
on how thick you like them. 

 

Cool and cut into squares. 

 

NOTE:  The chocolate drops are the kind used for candy making.  They 
are sold at many grocery and craft stores. 

 

  

Recipe submitted by Rose Stepanek 
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 Help Support Those Who Support US 
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   Help Support Those Who Support US
YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!

SPONSOR COORDINATOR OF TROPHIES & NEWSLETTER ADS- John Mayola 

Page 11MARCH 2012
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Membership is open to those who own vehicles built in or before 1989. Dues are $20.00 to 

be paid by June 1st. Membership includes spouse/significant other. 

Please make check payable to:   Lost in the 50’s of MD 

Mail to:  Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland 

  P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

Membership applications are only approved by Membership Chairperson, President, or Vice 

President of the Club. 

 

1. Would you be willing to show your car at special events, such as promo!ons, school reunions, grand 

openings, birthday par!es, etc.? ________ yes    ________no 

2. Would you be willing to show your car at parades? ________ yes  ________ no 

3. Would you be willing to par!cipate at fellow cruisers’ funeral to assist in their final cruise and support 

their loved one?  ________ yes  ________ no 

4. Would you be willing, if available, to help at our cruise nights or special events if called upon? 

       ________ yes  ________no 

5. Why do you want to join our Club?  (please print)  _____________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YOUR NAME _________________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

ADDRESS________________________________CITY ________________STATE_____   ZIP_______ 

EMAIL ADDRESS______________________________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE__________________________ ANNIVERSARY______________________________ 

BIRTHDAY (SELF)_____________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

YEAR & MAKE OF CAR_________________ MODEL______________________________________ 

BODY STYLE__________________________ COLOR______________________________________ 

CONDITION___________________________ STOCK/CUSTOM____________________________ 

Approved By:  ______________________      ______________________      ______________________ 

               President of Club                              Vice President of Club                    Membership Chairperson 

Date Approved:  ____________________ 



Please make check payable to: Lost in the 50’s of MD

Mail to: Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland

P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060

NAME: DATE OF APPLICATION: ________________

SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER: ANNIVERSARY:

ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE: ZIP:

PHONE: CELL:

EMAIL:

BIRTHDAY (self):  _____________ BIRTHDAY (spouse/significant other):  _____________

APPROVED BY: DATE APPROVED:

____________________ ____________________ ____________________

          President         Vice President Membership Chairperson

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE $20. DUE ON/BEFORE JUNE 1ST OF EACH YEAR

Membership applications are only approved by the President, Membership Chairperson or Vice 

President of the Club .    

Auxiliary Members are entitled to same priveledges as Car Club Members, HOWEVER, Auxiliary Members 

CANNOT vote or run for Elected Office, but can serve or Chair a Committee. Car Lot rules still apply. 


